
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of East Preston Infant School (FEPIS) 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Our Spring Disco this year is on Thursday 4th April. There will be 2 sessions - the first for Reception 

children starting at 4.45-5.45pm and the second session for Year 1 and Year 2 children will start at 

6-7pm. 

Tickets will be priced at £3.00 each and these will go on sale from Friday 22nd March via the online 

ParentMail system. FEPIS volunteers will also sell tickets in the playground on Tuesday 2nd April 

(morning/afternoon) and Thursday 4th April (morning only) for those who would prefer to pay for 

their child’s ticket by cash.  

We are politely requesting donations of the following, which will be available for your child to buy at 

the disco. Please can your donations be brought into school on the morning of the disco and handed 

into your child’s class teacher :- 

Reception: Cakes (shop bought or homemade!) 

Year 1: Sweets (small packets, individually wrapped eg haribo) 

Year 2: Lucky dip prizes (small, party favour type and wrapped, please) 

We are extremely grateful for your generosity and extend our sincere thanks for your support with 

this.  

Entry into the disco will be via the Hall door and we ask that you collect your child from their 

classroom, where they will be dismissed by their class teacher. Please arrive promptly to collect your 

child and ensure staff are aware if someone other than yourself will be picking them up. 

Please provide your child with a small purse/wallet with some small change in order that they can pay 

for sweets, cake, lucky dip and tattoos. Drinks will be available throughout the disco and will be free 

of charge.  

Tattoos will be available in school for patch testing in the week leading up to the disco. Please contact 

a member of FEPIS or ask in the school office if necessary.  

We kindly ask that you inform us of any allergies your child has in advance of the disco. This can be 

done by email at fepis@epinf.co.uk or via our Facebook page, or by leaving a message with the school 

office.  

Thank you and we look forward to seeing your children at the disco! 

Very best wishes. 

FEPIS team 
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